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Global Conference 2018 
Registration for the global conference in the Netherlands on 
November 3rd 2018 is still possible. The venue is Estate 
ISVW in Leusden. Read more>> 

Report Family Day 2018 Efteling 
Beautiful weather and a lot of enthusiastic members who spent a 
wonderful day at the amusement park De Efteling. 
Noa en Amira wrote the report (only in Dutch). Read more>> 

New website CMTC-OVM will be launched on 
November 3rd! 
We have been working a long time on our new website and now 
it's almost ready: on November 3rd we will launch the new 
website of CMTC-OVM. 

Volunteer job: coördinator of patient 'advocates' 
In many countries we have a local representative 
(patient advocate), whose main task is to make contact with 
patients, families and caregivers and to bring them in contact 
with local experts and with our organization. We are now 
looking for someone who can act as a coordinator of the patient 
advocates. The coordinator must at least be fluent in English. 
For more information you can send an e-mail to 
president@cmtc.nl 
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